
New York Governor Hochul To
Offer  Free  Healthcare  For
Prostitutes,  Other  Sex
Workers
Bill  in  the  News  (The  Federalist  Papers):  Bill  Donohue,
president of the Catholic League for Religious and Civil
Rights, was also highly critical of Gov. Hochul’s policies,
including her stance on crime and the homelessness crisis.

He added, “Now she wants the taxpayers to fund health care
for street prostitutes, the likely outcome of which will be
to destroy the quality of life for New Yorkers.” READ MORE
HERE
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